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October   5,   1989

Dr.  Fred  I). jarvis
F{)under and  Prcsidcnt  Emeritus

Rev.   and  Mrs.   Stephen  Bogdan
HIGHWAY   TABERNACLE
l8th  and  Spring  Garden  Streets
P.O.    Box   15191
Philadelphia,   PA     19130

Dear  Brother  and  Sister  Bogdan:

Warmest  greetings  in  the  Precious  Name  of  Jesus!

Thank  you  f or  the  kind  invitation  to  be  a  part  of
the  great  95th  Anniversary  celebration  at  Highway  Tabernacle
on  Thanksgiving  day.

I  regret  to  inform  you,  however,  that  it  will  be
impossible  for  Karen  and  me  to  attend.     Our  second  daughter,
Sheri,  will  be  getting  married  the  following  Saturday,   November
25th  here  in  Waco.

We  want  you  to  know,   though,   that  I  remember  my
days  in  that  great  church  fondly  as  I  was  the  Administrator
of  the  hospital  there  in  Philadelphia.     God  taught  me  all  about
praise  and  worship  during  the  short  time  I  was  there,  and  I
grew  tremendously  in  the  Lord  during  that  brief  stay  in  Phila-
delphia  and  at  Highway  Tabernacle.

May  the  Lord  continue  to  bless  you  as  you  lead  this
great  church  onward.

In  His  Wonderful  Service,
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George  and  Karen  Livingston
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